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Dear Mr Budinger
Preesall Saltfield Underground Gas Storage

| refer to the document entitled ‘Review of the Proposed Drilling and Completion
Programmes for the Preesall Underground Gas Storage Project: Main Report’ together
with Annexes 1 to 7 inclusive which are all marked ‘Confidential’.

The Infrastructure Planning Commission (the Commission) has policy commitments to
transparency and openness. The Commission is also subject to obligations under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and the Environmental Information Regulations
2004 (EIR) that allow for information we hold to be disclosed on request. It would be
incompatible with these commitments and obligations to hold information in confidence.

There are exceptions to the duty to disclose ‘environmental information’ and these are set
out in Regulation 12 of the EIR. In order that the Commission can easily identify such
information in any future correspondence, we would suggest that these documents are
clearly marked and reference made on them to the relevant Regulation(s) in the EIR.

A copy of the DVD upon which you sent us electronic copies of these documents has been
made omitting these documents, and the original DVD is enclosed. Please only send us
information that is

On a separate matter, we are unable to open the following drawings included under the
heading ‘Fleetwood Peninsula Proposed Brine Pipeline Routes’ on the DVD:

Jameson Bridge to UU Pipe Crossing (C.01142.X03)
Jameson Bridge to UU Pipe Crossing (C.01143.X03)
UU to Seawater Pump (C.01145.X03)
UU to Seawater Pump (C.01146.X03)
UU to Seawater Pump (C.01147.X03)
UU to Seawater Pump (C.01148.X03)



| trust the above clarifies the Commission’s position however please feel free to contact us
should you require further guidance on this or any other matter.

Yours sincerely
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Tom Carpen
Case Leader

Tel: 0303 444 5064
Email: Tom.Carpen@infrastructure.gsi.qov.uk

The IPC gives advice about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an application (or a
proposed application). The IPC takes care to ensure that the advice we provide is accurate. This communication does not however
constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should note that IPC lawyers are not covered by the compulsery professional
indemnity insurance scheme. You should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.

We are required by law to publish on our website a record of the advice we provide and to record on our website the name of the person or
organisation who asked for the advice. We will however protect the privacy of any other personal information which you choose to share
with us and we will not hold the information any longer than is necessary.

You should note that we have a Policy Commitment to Openness and Transparency and you should not provide us with confidential or
commercial information which you do not wish to be putin the public domain.



